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31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

We are very much looking forward to hosting our school discos this week. 

We have finalised our plans as detailed below. 

 

 

EYFS, Years 1, 2 &3 - Wednesday 2nd April - 3.55pm - 5.00pm 

 

Drop off: 3.55pm - To your child/ren's classroom (please be prompt to allow time for the register).  

Children will be escorted by a Teacher/TA at 4.00pm to the Hall. 

Pick up from your child’s classroom at 5pm. 

 

 

Years 4, 5 & 6 - Thursday 3rd April - 3.55pm - 5.00pm 

 

Drop off: 3.55pm - To your child/ren's classroom (please be prompt to allow time for the register). 

Children will be escorted by a Teacher/TA at 4.00pm to the Hall. 

Pick up from your child’s classroom at 5pm. 

 

 

All children will be given sweets to bring home, and drinks (squash or water) during the disco. They will not 

need to bring any money. All you need to do now is help them plan their outfit! 

 

If your child needs to attend after school club before the disco, please send them into school with a bag 

with their clothes and we will facilitate them getting changed ready for their disco. If they need to go back 

to after school club after the disco, please confirm this with the office. No bookings will be cancelled unless 

asked to.  

 

The Friends will be helping to coordinate parent volunteers to help at both discos so if you are able to help 

can you please contact Jess on 07789 326985. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Many thanks,  

 

RHF Office and The Friends. 


